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“NORMAL CONDITION” 
 
Based on current water conditions the Board of Water Commissioners have determined 
that water levels are “Normal” at this time.  Based on the Districts Drought Management 
Plan both ground water levels and precipitation are normal.  
 
Normal ground water conditions, which we are currently experiencing, means there is no 
need for any actions from the public. However, over time, ground water levels do change 
and the District will be monitoring and make adjustments in the water condition status if 
needed. 
  
Customers are reminded that good water-use habits and water conservation practices 
should be used at all times no matter the conditions.  If for no other reason, it will save 
you money. Less water used is less water to heat and both result in lowering your water 
bill and energy costs. 
 
The Districts Drought Management Plan, while still in draft form, can be viewed in our 
Reports & Publications section for further information.  Another useful link to watch 
ground water levels, which the District also uses, is a monitoring well located in Brewster 
and operated by the USGS.  It can be accessed by Clicking Here.    
 

Normal "No Actions Needed"

Advisory "Voluntary Restrictions"

Watch "Mandatory Odd/Even Restrictions" 

Warning
"Mandatory No More than 2 days per 
  week of outdoor watering" 


